
Bulletin No. 1001 

Friday 11th February 2022 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
This week we have been marking Children’s Mental Health week and I have been impressed 
with how beautifully our pupil’s have engaged with all the different activities taking place. 
During assembly this morning, it was clear that our pupils think carefully about how it is equally 
important to take care of both their mental & physical health.  
 
On Wednesday morning, Alfie (UVI) competed against Mrs Moffat on TT Rock Stars whilst the 
Junior department looked on. Despite the pressure, Alfie’s speed and accuracy was unshakeable 
and in the end he was just too fast to beat. Thank you to Mrs Moffat for not only organising the 
tournament but also taking on the challenge of a ‘Beat the Teacher’ event. 
 
Thank you for all your bookings for our February holiday club, many sessions are almost full, so 
please do contact us if you would like to access this provision as soon as possible.  Bookings are 
already open for Easter, Spring Bank & Summer too and you will receive a text link to the 
booking page this afternoon should you wish to book.  Our Nursery is open all year round now, 
so if you would like to book sessions during the non-term time period, please contact the 
Nursery team on Class Dojo.  If you have already booked on to Holiday Club, you will find that 
your child/children have been added to the Holiday Club Pages on Class Dojo. You will be able 
to see more information about what’s on each day, as well as contact the staff running the clubs 
should you need to do so. 
 
Miss Tweedale will be leaving us at the end of this half-term to begin a  new role closer to 
home. I would like to give thanks to Miss Tweedale for her support developing our Nursery 
whilst she has been with us. Miss Burraway will be stepping in as our Interim Nursery Manager 
from Monday 21st February.  In more Nursery news, we are delighted to welcome Miss Jessica 
Hemsworth to the team as an Early Years Practitioner. Miss Hemsworth will be working full-time 
in the Nursery and is really excited to get to know you all.  
 
Have a lovely weekend 

 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park  School & Nursery 



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Monday 14th – 18th February 2022 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Pasta & Sauce 

 
Cowboy Casserole 

& 
Potatoes 

 
Chicken Korma  

&  
Rice 

 
Meatballs in Sauce 

& 
Couscous 

 
Student Council 
Vote Winning 
Choice TBC 

 
Valentines Day 

Buns 

 
Chocolate Pots 

 
Fruit Salad 

 
Steamed Sponge 

&  
Custard  

Student Council 
Vote Winning 
Choice TBC 

 

  
 

 
Vegetarian  & 
Halal Option 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
  

  
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
 

Dates for the Diary 2022 
 

February  
Wednesday 16th – U11 Football V Belmont Grosvenor (A) 
Friday 18th – U9/U11 Girls Football V Highfield (H) 
Friday 18th – School Closes for Half-term break 
Monday 21st – Friday 28th – Holiday Club 
Monday 28th – School Open for all 
 

March  
Tuesday 1st March – U9 Football V  The Grammar School at Leeds (A) 
Wednesday 2nd March – U11 Netball V Belmont Grosvenor (A) 
Thursday 3rd March – Stay & Play at The Nursery 
Thursday 3rd March – World Book Day 
Friday 4th March – U9 Netball V Belmont Grosvenor (A) 
Monday 7th March – Reverend Weaver Assembly 

  Tuesday 8th March – Parent’s Consultations 4.00pm – 6.00pm 
  Wednesday 9th March – Parent’s Consultations 6.00pm – 8.00pm 
  Thursday 17th March – UVI Trip to York/Jorvik & The Dig 
  Thursday 17th March – Bun Sale for Red Nose Day (Mrs Moffat & LVI School Council Reps) 
  Friday 18th March – LVI Trip to The National Science Museum 
  Saturday 19th March – Spring Fair 
  Wednesday 23rd March – U11 Cross-Country at Belmont Grosvenor 
  Friday 25th March – Mother’s Day Coffee Morning 8.30am 
  Tuesday 29th March – Open Day 9.30-11.00am & 2.00-3.30pm 
  Monday 4th April – Junior RS Week & Reverend Weaver Assembly 
  Friday 8th April – School Closes for Easter Break 

Parent’s Consultations  
 

Tuesday 8th March 4.00pm – 6.00pm 
Wednesday 9th March 6.00pm – 8.00pm 

Please look out for the booking link for your next Parent’s Consultations, this will 
be coming to you on 28th February via text. 

Thank you  
Mrs Wright 



Congratulations to Alfie (UVI) 
for not only gaining the title of 
Ultimate Rock Star, but also for 
‘Beating the Teacher’ in 
assembly on Wednesday! Thank 
you to Mrs Moffat for organising 
such a fabulous event for The 
NSPCC Number Day 2022. 
Thank you all for your donations 
for this brilliant charity. 



       
Ballet Success 

 
Congratulations to Raine (LVI) on successfully auditioning 

for English Youth Ballet.  Raine will appear in Coppelia at St 
George’s Hall in Bradford in April and is very excited at the 
prospect of dancing with the professionals. Raine currently 
takes ballet at Lady Lane Park school and at West Yorkshire 

Dance Academy with  
Mrs Eckersley_Fielding. 

 
We wish her all the very best in her rehearsals and 

preparation for Coppelia! 
 

Thank you to our School 
Council for encouraging 
some democracy here 
in school.  All pupils 
were given a cube to 
vote for a choice of 
lunch for the last day of 
the half-term.   


